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1720 So Bellaire S,
Denver. CO BO222

January 28, 1980

Mr. James L. Mackin

New Mexico Eavironmental Improvement Division
P. 0. Box 968

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

Dear Mr. Mackin:
Your letter of January 22 invites our participation in esti-
mating and organizing the input data for the computer analysis
in connection with the radiological assessment for our Mt.
Taylor Uranium Mill.
Your invitation is appreciated and we look forward to partici-
pating. It is suggested that you work out the time for the
meeting with Phil Morton and Lee Bunney.

Sincerély,

W. L. Rogefs
WLR:rw

cc: R. E. Bohm
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